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Olivia Dias

From: Brittany Truehitt <brittanytruehitt@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 11:17 AM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: Affordable housing

 

I just wanted to send in my support for the push for affordable housing that is currently on the table. I know there has 

been some vocal pushback but I’m confident that’s due to wannabe elites who want to complain about our homeless 

neighbors while simultaneously throwing up roadblocks to granting easier access to housing. I know it has been an 

ongoing issue and I hope it will soon be resolved in the favor of constructing more units. Thank you for your time.  

Brittany Truehitt 

(469)-237-9848 


